
 

 

 
 
 
 
Well, here we are, 2021! If 2020 taught us 
anything, it taught us that we can adapt 
to change. Our members are resilient. 
2020 showed us that we had to change 
the way live, increase hygiene regimens, 
wear a strange new contraption on our 
face, and live a big chunk of our lives 
online. We have gone from going to work, 
school, and meeting in person to moving 
to a virtual world. Many said that it would 
not be possible with our community and 
yet, here we are. WE ARE DOING IT! Now 
that does not mean we have not in 
countered hiccups and difficulties, but we 
rose above and are plowing through it.  
 
We do not know what 2021 looks like but 
we are going to continue with our weekly 
online meetings. For those that feel 
comfortable enough to come down to the 
Found It store to help, we welcome you, 
masked up of course! 
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But wait, what was that? A Found It 
store?! Well, yeah, kind of. Our members 
handpick items from left over estate sales 
that have been donated to us. Our 
members then separate the items and 
put the sellable items on the shelves and 
make them available to the public on the 
2nd and 4th Saturday of each month. This 
is also a chance to learn different skills like 
inventory, marketing, and customer 
service. You should come down, have a 
cup of coffee or soda with us, and check it 
out. We think you will be glad you did! 
 

 

We miss your faces tremendously and 
cannot wait to be with you all again. 
Hopefully sooner than later! 
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